
,JAMES A. FARLEY 

CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

Dear Amon : 

515 MADISON AVENUE 

NEW YORK , N . Y . 

March 3lst,1942. 

I just want you to know tha t I feel very much 

indebted to you for t he several editorial pages from the 

Star- Telegram. As usual , you have covered the situation 

most completely. 

With warm regar ds and all good wishes , 

Honorable Amon G. Carter, 
The Star- Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas . 

Sincerely yours , 
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